
EVV is here and it is a Federal mandate 

 

EVV is Electronic Visit Verification and is a Federal mandate to be used for service 

codes of: 

 S5125, S5126, T1019, and T1020.  

Verified Live-in providers are exempt from using EVV for recording each shift of 

work.  

If you have one of the codes above and you are not a verified live-in provider you 

will need to use EVV to clock in and clock out on each day worked for your 

member/employer.  

EVV is required for payment of payroll. No EVV, no payroll processed.  

The options to use are an App that can be downloaded on a cellular phone, tablet, 

computer and is used when you clock in and out. You do not need cellular service 

at the time of clock in and out as the app will sync when you reach a service area. 

Both you and the member would sign when prompted and this would be your 

timesheet.  

The other option is TVV which is a house phone in your member/employer’s 

home that you would call in at the beginning of your shift and call again at the 

end of your shift. Then your member would need to log into a website to approve 

the shifts. If your member does not have that ability a paper timesheet that 

matches your calls will need to be sent in for verification of dates and times of 

your EVV calls.  
 

 

For questions on EVV please contact Beth AP at 608-326-0434 ext. 1284 and Jen 

M at ext. 2223 

 

 


